
The following Notice of Motions are being presented this evening for 
Council's consideration: 

15.2.1 Councillor Bondy 

RE: Kingsville Odour By-Law 

That Administration review for implementation of a by-law 
prohibiting and regulating lights and odours, similar to that recently 
passed by the Town of Kingsville. 

15.2.2 Deputy Mayor Meloche 

RE: Town of Essex 2021 Tax Rate Increase  

That being the current calendar year of 2020 has been a financial 
stress to many Essex residents with the special circumstances 
regarding COVID-19, and being that it is likely these stresses will 
continue into 2021, that Administration come to Council with a 0% 
increase in the general tax levy for our initial budget discussions, in 
the hope that Essex Council can keep the general tax levy at a zero 
percent increase for a second year in a row. 

 


